
PUBLIC HEARING

The City Council of the City of Springville, Iowa
will hold a Public Hearing

March 21, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. in City Hall.

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to present to the community the
proposed Utility Rate increases.

               Current Rates:                            Proposed Rates:
                                     

Water:   $14.84/2,000 gal minimum                          $14.84/2,000 gals (no change)

               $3.75/1,000 gallons                             $4.96/1,000 gallons    

               $6.00/1,000 gallons for bulk rate                 $6.00/1,000 gallons (no change)
  

Sewer:   $17.50/2,000 gal minimum                           $17.50/2,000 gal (no change)
            
              $4.00/1,000 gals                                   $5.00/1,000 gals 

Yard Waste:  $8.25 per month                             $9.25 per month 

For more information concerning this public hearing, please contact the 
Springville City Clerk’s Office at (319) 854-6428.


